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Collective worship 
This Sunday the Church celebrated Laetare Sunday, 
meaning Rejoice Sunday. In this week’s prayers children 
will explore what it means to rejoice that Jesus the light has 
come into the world.  
 
Parents Evenings 
Sign up boards will be in the front entrance the week 
beginning 11th March. Please arrive 10 minutes early to the 
hall to have time to look at your child's work before the 

appointment. 
 
 Reception- Monday 18th March and Tuesday 19th March 
 Year 1- Monday 18th March and Tuesday 19th March 
 Year 2- Monday 18th March and Wednesday 20th March 
 Year 3- Monday 18th March and Wednesday 20th March 
 Year 4 –Monday 18th March and Tuesday 19th March 
 Year 5-Monday 18th March and Tuesday 19th March 
 Year 6-Tuesday 19th March and Wednesday 20th March 

 
Bikes and Books Day 
Thank you to all the children and families who decorated 
their bikes and scooters in the theme of a book or 
character for the start of our book week. We had a 
wonderful parade of blinged up vehicles illustrating a range 
of books from the very hungry Caterpillar to Charlie and the 
Chocolate Factory. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Year 1 reading together 
Year 1 children are thoroughly enjoying their Reading 
Together mornings.  They have been practicing their 
reading skills and showing their adults how hard they have 
been working! We even have some younger members of 
our school family joining in with us. Thank you for your 
continued support.  
Every Tuesday, 8.35–8.45am in Year 1 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Plants for the Easter garden 
Thank you to all the parents for their donations of plants 
for the Easter Garden outside year 6. We are still accepting 
any donations of plants and flowers that you are able to 
give. 
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Calm and safe 
To keep all children and visitors safe we would ask that 
there is no climbing or running in the playground before 
school, all bikes and scooters should be walked through the 
playground to the bike sheds. We aim for a calm start to 
the day for all. 
 
Stations of the Cross 
On Wednesday 6th March, children from Years 4, 5 and 6 
had the opportunity to meet with Deacon Martin from Our 
Lady church. Through acting, he retold the first half of the 
Stations of the Cross to the children. We are all looking 
forward to next week when Deacon Martin will visit us 
again to retell the rest of the Stations of the Cross. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

World Book Day 
A huge well done to all the children and staff who dressed 
up in costumes to celebrate World Book Day. We were 
amazed at the variety of different characters and books 
that were represented. We enjoyed a parade of costumes 
on Thursday with the Mayor of March as a special guest. 
We were also covered on Radio Cambridgeshire . This is the 
link to listen. You will need to log on or register for a BBC 
account to listen. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/p0hbtr6t 

Find our report at 3:11:35 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Attending school if unwell 
If your child has a sickness/diarrhoea bug then they need to 
be kept off school for 48hours after their last bout of 
sickness/diarrhoea. If your child is sick due to coughing or 
overheating then they are free to return to school when they 
feel well enough. Children are welcome to come to school 
with a cold or cough if they feel able too. However if they 
have a temperature please keep them home until it returns 
to normal. All absence can be reported through the 
Schoolcomms app. 
 
Ten Ten 
The school uses Ten Ten resource to support our collective 
worship, parents can follow this at home: 
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-
home/parent-newsletter/ 
We hope it is a useful resource for your family prayer time. 
You can also see the collective worship page 
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Parents as Partners 
Many thanks from us all for your continued support of the 
children and staff here at All Saints. If you have any queries 
or concerns, in the first instance please speak to Mrs 
Lawrence in the office or your child’s teacher at the end of 
the day.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Look ahead 

Wk commencing 

18th March 2024 

School parents evenings, lists up w/c 

11th March see details above. 

19th March 2024 Yr3 Trip to Burghley House 

27th March 2024 Last day of school term 

15th April 2024 Children return from Easter break 

17th -19th April The Oakes Residential trip 

25th April 2024 Year 5 Class assembly. Yr5 

parents/carers welcome 9am 

26th April 2024 FRIENDS school disco, details to 

follow. 
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